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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a lovely start to the Summer term, particularly making the most of the drier weather, with lots of time outside. There is lots to look forward to this term and we know that the children will embrace it with enthusiasm!
Over the Summer Term, we will base a lot of our work around our topic ‘Rumble in the Jungle’. In Science, we will learn about animals and minibeasts. In Art lessons, we will continue to develop our skills, as well mixing colours and exploring how to create different textures. RE lessons will allow the children to explore big questions, parables and the features of God for both Christians and Jews. The two PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) topics for the spring term are relationships and changing me. The changing me topic will include Sex Education. More details will be sent out closer to the time. Geography will continue to be based on the UK, focusing on the Isles of Scilly and human and physical features. 
In English lessons, the focus continues to be heavily on letter formation and structuring sentences with a variety of punctuation. The children will now be encouraged to use more varied vocabulary and ensure conjunctions and adjectives are used regularly. In Maths, we will focus on sharing and grouping, 3D shapes, problem solving and time.
Little Wandle Phonics lessons will continue to take place daily as whole class sessions. Lots of children will receive interventions to secure their learning and also build their confidence when reading unfamiliar words. The children will undertake their phonics screening this term. They have had practise of similar activities and enjoy the challenge of segmenting and blending. The test will be done in a relaxed environment and the results will be shared with parents afterwards. The children will also continue to partake in reading group sessions at least three times a week.
Home learning will continue to be sent out weekly. It has a huge impact on the children’s learning when it is completed weekly and the children enjoy being rewarded stars and prizes for their efforts. The Little Wandle sheets that are sent help the children directly in phonics sessions, giving them confidence, prior knowledge and excitement to share what they already know. As a reminder, please ensure red folders are returned to school by Thursday. Previous home learning can be kept at home. Over the coming weeks children will be set up with a Numbot account. This will help them to practise their number skills, and we will monitor in school to see participation and understanding. 
Thank you for reading with your child when they bring their books home and looking after our books. The children are progressing through the books well, but we really need the books back on a Monday to ensure that they are ready for the next rotation. Please check for any books you may have at home and return them as soon as possible. 
As the weather gets warmer please make sure that all clothing is named as the children tend to take their cardigans, jumpers and coats off more. Please make sure that your child has a named sun hat in their bag at all times and remember to put sun cream on your child in the mornings. Whilst the weather is unpredictable, a thin rain coat is useful for the children to be able to access the outdoor area in all weathers. Please ensure that they are wearing the correct uniform, including footwear and that they have trainers in their PE bags. 
Digger and Ollie are still making their way round to everyone’s houses and have loved all the adventures that they have been on. When it is your turn to have one of them, please make sure they are back in school by the following Wednesday, to make sure they are ready to go back out again. 
Finally, as always, if you have any questions or queries, do not hesitate to catch us at the school gate after school. If you would like to make an appointment for a longer conversation, feel free to arrange one with the school office. Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards,

Miss Bull and Mrs Boothby
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